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February 18, 2011

John Murawski
President

CalAsia Construction
3050 Fletcher Dr.

Los Angeles, CA 90065

John,

I just wanted to thank you again for doing such a terrific job on my restaurant. The construction
was top notch, and this was the first time in my life that working with a contractor actually seemed
simple rather than complicated with endless frustrating details.

In addition, your professional advice regarding such crucial operations elements as the flow of
space, choosing the proper POS system and the BOH equipment for maximum efficiency, as well
as the overall design (including your great recommendation for the big screen TV showing upscale
food images), were invaluable. I feel like I got a business consultant as well as a contractor for the
price of one!

Anyway, thanks again. I’ll be back in touch soon, as we’re already starting to plan our second
location.

Best regards,

Mark Kulkis
President
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